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# i% Walnut Creek Field Office )% ,,,,,+ 1450 Mar;a lane j
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

j

July 1, 1997 |

Daniel Fishman, President
NDC Systems )
5314 N. Irwindale Avenue
Irwindale, California 91706 i

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTIONS 030-20431/97-01 AND 030-20431/97-02

Dear Mr. Fishman:

Thank you for your letter of May 27,1997, in response to our letter and Notice of
_

Violation dated Ma;c 14,1997. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive to the

concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will review the implementation of your

i

corrective actions during a future inspection to determine that full compliance has been )
:

achieved and will be maintained. I

;

Sincerely, I
|
I.

Frank A. Wenslawski, Chief
Materials Branch

Docket No.: 030-20431 |
License No.: 04-23264-01

cc: California Radiation Control Program Director
;
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$ E-Mail report to Document Control Desk (DOCDESK) !

0bec to DCD (IEO7);
.
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!bec distrib by RIV:,

L RIV Regional Administrator
! CLCain
; DBSpitzberg |

LLHowell ;

FAWenslawski |
'

DDSkov i
JMadera, DNMS/ Rill j

| MPPhillips, DNMS/ Rill i
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May 27,1997
,

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn: Document ControlDesk |

Washington, D.C. 20555

'

Subject: Reply to Notice of Violation
NRC Specific License No. 04-23264-01

.

Docket No.030-20431

Gentlemen:

Due to a recent inspection of the Instrumentation Resources Facility located in Minnetonka,
Minnesota it was discovered that the storage address listed on the license was incorrect.

1) The reason for the violation was due to an oversight during annual program reviews and a
lack of communication between the field otTice and NDC in Irwindale, Califomia. f

2) A request, dated April 28,1997, to amend the license with the new address was submitted to
the Walnut Creek office. j

!

3) NDC has recently reorganized the Radiation Safety Office by assigning a new Radiation !

Safety Officer who will have more time to oversee the program. More thorough program i

reviews plus an emphasis on field office communications will help insure that this type of i
'

situation does not occur again.
.

4) Compliance will be achieved upon amendment of the license by the NRC.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the above number.

Sincerely yours, j
NDC SYSTEMS ,

-

Daniel Fishman
President !

cc: Gene Murakami, NDC RSO
Regional Administrator, NRC Field Officer Region IV
NRC Walnut Creek Field Office
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